TOWN OF WARRENTON

"Historically Great - Progressively Strong"
P. O. Box 281
Warrenton, NC 27589-0281
PHONE (252) 257-1122 FAX (252) 257-9219

Historic District Commission May 29th, 2013 Minutes

The Historic District Commission meeting was called to order on Wednesday May 29, 2013 at 6:00 PM, at the home of Leon Short on Halifax Street, by Richard Hunter, Chairperson.

Attending were Board members: Kim Burrows, Audrey Tippett, Bob Shingler and Richard Hunter. Also attending were Robert Davie, Town Administrator, and Kimberly Harding.

The Board reviewed renovation plans with Mr. Short. The Board toured the outside and inside of the house. A discussion of windows followed and scheduled work was outlined by Mr. Short. Of special concern was the front of the house and its return to original condition prior to the fire.

The Board approved the renovation work done thus far. Additionally the Board required that the full length windows be retained on the front as well as the wooden porch and rail. Finally the Board approved the addition of a transom window over the front door.

With no further business the meeting adjourned.